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2nd Grade News |¥

Oct. Events Reminders

-Students should read 20

minutes a night and we will start
e Harvest Fest--21st reading logs next week

e Halloween party--31st

-Please start working on
addition flashcards once or

m twice as week.

¢ Student of the
P Month ?!:{

© KaidenHorn g Our class discovered cool facts about worms, did
experiments to learn about them and even created a wormery
to see how they dig tunnels.

In math we are learning about place value, as we get ready
to start adding 2 digit and 3 digit numbers.

We are practicing our reading to be able to read quicker and
= smoother. Students are learning to read small groups of
. words, instead of 1 word at a time.

Our class book is Little House and the Prairie and we have
learned lots of interesting facts about pioneers and we will
continue that through the month of October.

Keep up all that great spelling practice at home. We are

seeing big improvements at school!




